
      Your Royal Highnesses,

We are French students for collège Ste Thérèse, in Muzillac, in 
south Brittany.
We were very happy when the medias informed us about your 
baby' s birth because we were very exited to know if  it wa a boy 
or a girl.
We hope you will be a happy family and George will have several 
brothers and sisters.
At the moment, George looks like Kate.
We hope George' s christening is a success.

PS : If you want a daughter, my grand-mother recommends to eat 
sugar during your pregnancy.

Yours sincerly                                                                                     
  

Léo-Paul Rouillé


